February 11, 2022



City of Naperville 400 South Eagle Street Naperville, IL 60540

**RE: Temporary 30-Minute Parking** 

To Whom it May Concern,

The Downtown Naperville Alliance is requesting to work with TED to identify parking spaces located in the cove between Chico's and Anderson's Bookshop that can be temporarily turned into 30-minute parking until 5PM. Also, (depending on spacing) we would request that the spots on the west end of the cove be temporarily converted to 30-minute parallel parking spots (awaiting measurement justification from TED).

This request comes after feedback DNA received during a Streetscape Marketing Meeting with businesses along the Streetscape project route. They would like the opportunity to push online sales, along with the ability to quickly pick up during construction.

We thank you for allowing us to send this request in on behalf of our downtown merchants and welcome any feedback or questions that you have.

Sincerely,

Danielle Tufano
Executive Director